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High School Principals Meeting (Cortland Area)
Thursday, March 18, 2010
Précis
Updates

· State Ed Updates
Regents Exams
· We looked at the Proposed Regents Examination Cuts
· We reviewed the Regents item describing the potential cuts to Regents and Proficiency examinations

· The Regents will discuss the budget shortfall and consider action at the April meeting
Changes to Independent Study Regulations
· We took a look at the draft proposed policy  for Independent Study
· This is connected to the credit recovery discussion occurring at the Regents meetings
· It is interesting to see language about variances back on the conversation (see section B.2. in the draft).

Meeting Planning: 

· We will survey the region to see if there is interest in another regional event for high school leadership like the event that was held last summer.
· Look for an electronic survey to come your way that will ask for topics, dates, speakers suggestions, etc.

Roundtable: What’s on our minds?

· Graduation and drop-out rates were a topic of discussion. 

· In small districts, the rate is particularly susceptible to a just a coupe of children. It is important to describe the context for Boards of Education in your impending presentations.

· Try to look at multi-year trends to inform the conversation.

· Motivation and relevance continue to be elusive qualities in high school, particularly for these students.

· Cincinnatus has formed a drop-out committee to study the issue. They will be surveying all of their students as part of their work.

· The Gates Foundation has a toolkit that is worth checking out: GradNation.
· Budgetary Issues were also discussed
· Some districts started trimming last year which has resulted in a less dramatic situation this year; others are experiencing dire decisions this year.

· Streamlining the Referral Process

· On-line forms and routing for referrals is a great way to keep good track of incidents and to expedite the communication process. It also avoids all that paper! McGraw has developed an in-line system that is working very well for them. It’s worth considering if you continue to use copies or triplicate forms. Record keeping, VADIR preparation, and other things are much easier with this process.
Next meeting:
May 26, 2010, 9:00am, McEvoy Room 701
